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HAPPY APRIL EVERYONE!
YAY!
THE DINING HALL IS OPEN FOR
LUNCH AND DINNER!

UPCOMING TRIPS
APRIL 21ST-
TRIPTO THE FAIR HAVEN INN
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would love to hear your feedback!

RO VIS ' | WE WOULD LIKETO
' (VERMONTINSTITUTEOF | | THANKALAN
NATURAL SCIENCE) ,  WALKER FOR HIS
| WONDERFUL
Your opinion is important to us. If your | PREFORMANCE IN
have a recommendation for an outing we 1 CIH!
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Welcome to the Gables! mzﬁ #

The Gables is happy to welcome five new residents, Lisa Gilman in unit 102,
Sharon & Melvyn Solomon in unit 107, and Ralph & Janet Pace in unit 112.

| Hello we are Melvyn & Sharon Solomon! We moved here ﬁ ol W‘u'wmls, |
- NY but were both born and raised in Brooklyn NY. In our hves we ha(l 3
children, we were both attorneys and both loved to play | 2%

tennis! Sharon also worked as a Teacher for 5 years!

Radnor PA. While living here in Rutland with my husband
we ran Rutland Optical in downtown Rutland. I have two
children and a granddaughter. My favorite things to do are to
read, do puzzles, crosswords, cross stich and garden!

|
Hello we are Ralph & J anet P‘lce’ We are commg here ﬁ'om Lu(llow, j

VT but are originally from Springfield, MA. Janet
~ worked as a Nurse Supervisor for many years while
~ Ralph was a computer systems programmer. Together |

we have 3 boys and 1 granddaughter:.

Behind the mask... il |

Congratulations again to Cody Cunningham on

becoming our new Maintenance Director!
THANK YOU FOR ALL YOU DO!




